
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           01 November 2017 23:08
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Niall Gregory
 
Name: Niall
Surname: Gregory

 
 
Message:
To whom it may concern . I am of the firm opinion the Drogheda co Louth and co Meath should most
definitely be included in this plan . We have been ignored for to long as Ireland's largest town .
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